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Letter from the Editors
Dear Readers,

We are pleased to present the first issue of the second volume of the Berkeley Undergraduate
Journal of Classics. This issue continues to feature the highly interdisciplinary dialogue of Classics with
other subjects, such as Rhetoric, Art History, Theater, and Architecture.

We bid farewell to three of our four founding editors this past Spring, but BUJC has
successfully begun its new cycle under the management and care of Anna Trejo, its fourth founding
editor and current Editor-in-Chief, with managing editors Rachel Feldman and Meredith Millar, and with
the addition of Daniel Kwak to the editorial team.

We continue to thank the faculty and staff of the Berkeley Classics Department, notably Dr.
G.R.F. Ferrari, the Chair of the Classics Department, and Cassandra Dunn, the Student Services
Advisor for the Classics Department.

Lastly, we continue to give our appreciation to the authors who have contributed their time and
energy to the submissions within this issue, which represent the best undergraduate work in the study of
Classics.

Sincerely Yours,

Anna Trejo
Editor-in-Chief





